
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

05/15/2023 

 
The City of Boaz Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, 

June 01, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. in the Mastin Room at the Boaz Public Library.  The purpose 

of the public hearing will be to approve a ROW dedication from TWAS Properties, LLC 

to the City of Boaz for a strip of land along Butler Avenue containing 0.14 Acres +/-. As 

described in the provided plat showing Lot 1, Parcel ID 1809303000063002, Book 6941, 

Page 281 TWAS  PROPERTIES LLC, 72,049 Sq. Ft.+/- 1.65 Acres +/-.    

 

A legal description is as follows: 

 

A Parcel of land situated on the southwest one-quarter of the southwest one- 

Quarter of section 30, Township 9, South, Range 5 East, Marshall County, Alabama  

 
 

At said time and place, all persons in favor of or in opposition of said right of way 

dedication can be heard. 
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